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Hitler and Stalin
The definitive history of a powerful family dynasty who dominated
Europe for centuries -- from their rise to power to their eventual
downfall. Habsburgs ruled much of Europe for centuries. From modest
origins as minor German nobles, the family used fabricated documents,
invented genealogies, savvy marriages, and military conquest on their
improbable ascent, becoming the continent's most powerful dynasty. By
the mid-fifteenth century, the Habsburgs controlled of the Holy Roman
Empire, and by the early sixteenth century, their lands stretched
across the continent and far beyond it. But in 1918, at the end of the
Great War, the final remnant of their empire was gone. In The
Habsburgs, historian Martyn Rady tells the epic story of the Habsburg
dynasty and the world it built -- and then lost -- over nearly a
millennium, placing it in its European and global contexts. Beginning
in the Middle Ages, the Habsburgs expanded from Swabia across southern
Germany to Austria through forgery and good fortune. By the time a
Habsburg duke was crowned as Holy Roman Emperor Frederick III in 1452,
he and his clan already held fast to the imperial vision distilled in
its AEIOU motto: Austriae est imperare orbi universe, "Austria is
destined to rule the world." Maintaining their grip on the imperial
succession of the Holy Roman Empire for centuries, the Habsburgs
extended their power into Italy, Spain, the New World, and the
Pacific, a dominion that Charles V called "the empire on which the sun
never sets." They then weathered centuries of religious warfare,
revolution, and transformation, including the loss of their Spanish
empire in 1700 and the dissolution of the Holy Roman Empire in 1806.
In 1867, the Habsburgs fatefully consolidated their remaining lands
the dual monarchy of Austria-Hungary, setting in motion a chain of
events that would end with the 1914 assassination of the Habsburg heir
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presumptive Franz Ferdinand in Sarajevo, World War I, and the end of
the Habsburg era. Their demise was ignominious, and historians often
depict the Habsburgs as leaders of a ramshackle, collapsing empire at
Europe's margins. But in The Habsburgs, Rady reveals how they saw
themselves -- as destined to rule the world, not through mere
territorial conquest, but as defenders of Christian civilization and
the Roman Catholic Church, guarantors of peace and harmony, and
patrons of science and learning. Lively and authoritative, The
Habsburgs is the engrossing definitive history of the remarkable
dynasty that forever changed Europe and the world.

Empress Maria Theresa and the Politics of Habsburg Imperial
Art
Mainstream historical accounts of the development of capitalism
describe a process which is fundamentally European - a system that was
born in the mills and factories of England or under the guillotines of
the French Revolution. In this groundbreaking book, a very different
story is told. How the West Came to Rule offers a unique
interdisciplinary and international historical account of the origins
of capitalism. It argues that contrary to the dominant wisdom,
capitalism's origins should not be understood as a development
confined to the geographically and culturally sealed borders of
Europe, but the outcome of a wider array of global processes in which
non-European societies played a decisive role. Through an outline of
the uneven histories of Mongolian expansion, New World discoveries,
Ottoman-Habsburg rivalry, the development of the Asian colonies and
bourgeois revolutions, Alexander Anievas and Kerem Nisancioglu provide
an account of how these diverse events and processes came together to
produce capitalism.

The Decline and Fall of the Habsburg Empire, 1815-1918
A biography that interrogates the life of Emperor Charles V
(1500-1558), ruler of Spain, Germany, the Netherlands, and much of
Italy and Central and South America

Danubia: A Personal History of Habsburg Europe
On a snowy January morning in 1889, a worried servant hacked open a
locked door at the remote hunting lodge deep in the Vienna Woods.
Inside, he found two bodies sprawled on an ornate bed, blood oozing
from their mouths. Crown Prince Rudolf of Austria-Hungary appeared to
have shot his seventeen-year-old mistress Baroness Mary Vetsera as she
slept, sat with the corpse for hours and, when dawn broke, turned the
pistol on himself. A century has transformed this bloody scene into
romantic tragedy: star-crossed lovers who preferred death together
than to be parted by a cold, unfeeling Viennese Court. But Mayerling
is also the story of family secrets: incestuous relationships and
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mental instability; blackmail, venereal disease, and political
treason; and a disillusioned, morphine-addicted Crown Prince and a
naïve schoolgirl caught up in a dangerous and deadly waltz inside a
decaying empire. What happened in that locked room remains one of
history’s most evocative mysteries: What led Rudolf and mistress to
this desperate act? Was it really a suicide pact? Or did something far
more disturbing take place at that remote hunting lodge and result in
murder? Drawing interviews with members of the Habsburg family and
archival sources in Vienna, Greg King and Penny Wilson reconstruct
this historical mystery, laying out evidence and information long
ignored that conclusively refutes the romantic myth and the conspiracy
stories.

The Enemy at the Gate
The overwhelming majority of historical work on the late Habsburg
Monarchy has focused primarily on national movements and ethnic
conflicts, with the result that too little attention has been devoted
to the state and ruling dynasty. This volume is the first of its kind
to concentrate on attempts by the imperial government to generate a
dynastic-oriented state patriotism in the multinational Habsburg
Monarchy. It examines those forces in state and society which tended
toward the promotion of state unity and loyalty towards the ruling
house. These essays, all original contributions and written by an
international group of historians, provide a critical examination of
the phenomenon of "dynastic patriotism" and offer a richly nuanced
treatment of the multinational empire in its final phase.

How the West Came to Rule
Biografie van de Habsburgse aartshertog Wilhelm (1895-1948) die
tevergeefs tracht om koning van een onafhankelijk Oekraïne te worden.

The Habsburgs
Charles V was elected Holy Roman Emperor and, until his death in 1558,
he was to play a central role on the European political stage. The
book is a clear introduction to the often confusing train of events in
the first half of the sixteenth century. It looks at Charles's
response to the Protestant Reformation in Germany; his efforts to
retain the Netherlands under Habsburg control; his struggle with
France for domination over Italy; and his attempts to check the
expansion of Ottoman power in the Mediterranean.

Prince, Pen, and Sword: Eurasian Perspectives
In the years between 1848 and 1918, the Habsburg Empire was an
intensely pluricultural space that brought together numerous
“nationalities” under constantly changing – and contested – linguistic
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regimes. The multifaceted forms of translation and interpreting,
marked by national struggles and extensive multilingualism, played a
crucial role in constructing cultures within the Habsburg space. This
book traces translation and interpreting practices in the Empire’s
administration, courts and diplomatic service, and takes account of
the “habitualized” translation carried out in everyday life. It then
details the flows of translation among the Habsburg crownlands and
between these and other European languages, with a special focus on
Italian–German exchange. Applying a broad concept of “cultural
translation” and working with sociological tools, the book addresses
the mechanisms by which translation and interpreting constructs
cultures, and delineates a model of the Habsburg Monarchy’s
“pluricultural space of communication” that is also applicable to
other multilingual settings. Published with the support of the
Austrian Science Fund (FWF)img src="/logos/fwf-logo.jpg" width=300

Language Diversity in the Late Habsburg Empire
The Habsburgs rank among the most celebrated ruling dynasties in
history. At one point, their territories stretched not only across
Europe but across the globe, into Asia, Africa and the Americas. By
virtue of their long pre-eminence, the family made an indelible mark
on European affairs, shaping the course of international politics and
diplomacy, and knitting together the diverse peoples of Central
Europe. The story of the Habsburgs is theatrical and compelling, but
it is also vital for understanding how kings ruled, nations rose, and
societies changed as modern Europe came into being. In this book,
Benjamin Curtis explores both the Spanish and Austrian branches of the
dynasty, providing a concise, comprehensive picture of the dynasty's
development. This study clearly demonstrates why the Habsburgs are
considered the most consistently accomplished practitioners of
European dynasticism.

Raised to Rule
Renowned academics compare major features of imperial rule in the 19th
century, reflecting a significant shift away from nationalism and
toward empires in the studies of state building. The book responds to
the current interest in multi-unit formations, such as the European
Union and the expanded outreach of the United States. National
historical narratives have systematically marginalized imperial
dimensions, yet empires play an important role. This book examines the
methods discerned in the creation of the Habsburg Monarchy, the
Ottoman Empire, the Hohenzollern rule and Imperial Russia. It inspects
the respective imperial elites in these empires, and it details the
role of nations, religions and ideologies in the legitimacy of empire
building, bringing the Spanish Empire into the analysis. The final
part of the book focuses on modern empires, such as the German
"Reich." The essays suggest that empires were more adaptive and
resilient to change than is commonly thought.
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Festival Culture in the World of the Spanish Habsburgs
fers a groundbreaking account of World War I from the other side of
the continent, brilliantly covering the major military events and the
day-to-day life which resulted in the destruction of one empire, and
the moral collapse of another

The Romanovs
A new and revised edition of Alan Sked’s groundbreaking book which
examines how the Habsburg Empire survived the revolutionary turmoil of
1848. ‘The Year of Revolutions', saw the whole of Europe convulsed in
turmoil and revolt. Yet the Habsburg Empire survived. As state after
state succumbed to the violent winds of change that were sweeping the
continent. How did the Habsburg Empire survive? How was the army able
hold together while the rest of the empire collapsed in civil war, and
how was it able to seize the political initiative In this new edition,
Alan Sked reflects on the changed understanding of the period which
resulted from the first appearance of this book, and widens the
discussion to look at the Habsburg Empire alongside the decline of the
Russian and German Empires, arguing that it is possible to understand
their decline from a broad European perspective, as opposed to the
overly narrow focus of recent explanations. Alan Sked makes us look at
familiar events with new eyes in this radical, vigorously written
classic which is essential reading for anyone interested in the
history of nineteenth-century Europe.

Hungary and the Habsburgs, 1765-1800
The Afterlife of Austria-Hungary examines histories, journalism, and
literature in the period between world wars to expose both the
positive and the negative treatment of the Habsburg monarchy following
its dissolution and the powerful influence of fiction and memory over
history. Originally published in Polish, Adam Kozuchowski's study
analyzes the myriad factors that contributed to this phenomenon.

The Afterlife of Austria-Hungary
SHORTLISTED FOR THE BRITISH ARMY MILITARY BOOK OF THE YEAR AWARD 2020
A BBC HISTORY MAGAZINE BOOK OF THE YEAR 2019 'The vividly written and
well-researched The Fortress is a masterpiece. It deserves to become a
classic of military history.' - Lawrence James, The Times 'Marvellous
Watson's splendid book combines great evocative power (and flashes of
sharp humour) with the ethical authority of the best history writing.'
- Christopher Clark, The Guardian From the prize-winning author of
Ring of Steel, a gripping history of the First World War's longest and
most terrible siege In the autumn of 1914 Europe was at war. The
battling powers had already suffered casualties on a scale previously
unimaginable. On both the Western and Eastern fronts elaborate war
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plans lay in ruins and had been discarded in favour of desperate
improvisation. In the West this resulted in the remorseless world of
the trenches; in the East all eyes were focused on the old,
beleaguered Austro-Hungarian fortress of Przemysl. The siege that
unfolded at Przemysl was the longest of the whole war. In the defence
of the fortress and the struggle to relieve it Austria-Hungary
suffered some 800,000 casualties. Almost unknown in the West, this was
one of the great turning points of the conflict. If the Russians had
broken through they could have invaded Central Europe, but by the time
the fortress fell their strength was so sapped they could go no
further. Alexander Watson, prize-winning author of Ring of Steel, has
written one of the great epics of the First World War. Comparable to
Stalingrad in 1942-3, Przemysl shaped the course of Europe's future.
Neither Russians nor Austro-Hungarians ever recovered militarily from
their disasters. Using a huge range of sources, Watson brilliantly
recreates a world of long-gone empires, broken armies and a cut-off
community sliding into chaos. The siege was central to the war itself,
but also a chilling harbinger of what would engulf the entire region
in the coming decades, as nationalism, anti-semitism and an
exterminatory fury took hold.

City Views in the Habsburg and Medici Courts
Presents a biography of the emperor of Austria as well as a history of
Europe during his reign

The Habsburg Monarchy 1815-1918
This book is about the struggle for social power in the interethnic
context of the Austrian part of the 19th century Austro-Hungarian
Empire. It explores how the struggle for power is reflected in
attempts to control language use at different levels of discursive
interaction, and how, in a context of intricate and multiple language
contact, language became a prominent site for interethnic
controversies and conflict. The book shows how, in the wake of ongoing
democratization, in particular in 1848-1849 and after 1860, the nonGerman speaking nationalities of the Empire attempted to redefine
their status by demanding recognition of their languages and cultures
while German-dominated state nationalism tried to reestablish its
endangered hegemony by granting linguistic and cultural autonomy to
the various ethnic groups.

The Sinews of Habsburg Power
This panoramic reappraisal shows why the Habsburg Empire mattered for
so long to so many Central Europeans across divides of language,
religion, and region. Pieter Judson shows that creative government—and
intractable problems the far-flung empire could not solve—left an
enduring imprint on successor states. Its lessons are no less
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important today.

The Habsburg Empire 1700-1918
“A detailed and moving picture of how the Habsburgs suffered under the
Nazi regime…scrupulously sourced, well-written, and
accessible.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) It was during five
youthful years in Vienna that Adolf Hitler's obsession with the
Habsburg Imperial family became the catalyst for his vendetta against
a vanished empire, a dead archduke, and his royal orphans. That hatred
drove Hitler's rise to power and led directly to the tragedy of the
Second World War and the Holocaust. The royal orphans of Archduke
Franz Ferdinand—offspring of an upstairs-downstairs marriage that
scandalized the tradition-bound Habsburg Empire—came to personify to
Adolf Hitler, and others, all that was wrong about modernity, the
twentieth century, and the Habsburgs’ multi-ethnic, multi-cultural
Austro-Hungarian Empire. They were outsiders in the greatest family of
royal insiders in Europe, which put them on a collision course with
Adolf Hitler. As he rose to power Hitler's hatred toward the Habsburgs
and their diverse empire fixated on Franz Ferdinand's sons, who became
outspoken critics and opponents of the Nazi party and its racist
ideology. When Germany seized Austria in 1938, they were the first two
Austrians arrested by the Gestapo, deported to Germany, and sent to
Dachau. Within hours they went from palace to prison. The women in the
family, including the Archduke's only daughter, Princess Sophie
Hohenberg, declared their own war on Hitler. Their tenacity and
personal courage in the face of betrayal, treachery, torture, and
starvation sustained the family during the war and in the traumatic
years that followed. Through a decade of research and interviews with
the descendants of the Habsburgs, scholar James Longo explores the
roots of Hitler's determination to destroy the family of the dead
Archduke—and uncovers the family members' courageous fight against the
Führer.

Emperor
A synoptic interpretation of the rulers and elites in Eurasia from the
fourteenth to the eighteenth century.

Visions of Empire
The Sinews of Habsburg Power explores the domestic foundations of the
immense growth of central European Habsburg power from the rise of a
permanent standing army after the Thirty Years' War to the end of the
Napoleonic wars. With a force that grew irregularly in size from
around 25,000 soldiers to as many as half a million in the War of the
Sixth Coalition, the Habsburg monarchy participated in shifting
international constellations of rivalry from western Europe to the
Near East and in some two dozen, partly overlapping armed conflicts.
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Raising forces of such magnitude constituted a central task of
Habsburg government, one that ultimately required the cooperation of
society and its elites. The monarchy's composite-territorial
structures in the guise of the Lower Austrian Estates -- a leading
representative body and privileged corps -- formed a vital, if
changing, element underlying Habsburg international success and
resilience. With its capital at Vienna, the archduchy below the river
Enns (the historic designation of Lower Austria) was geographically,
politically, and financially a key Habsburg possession. Fiscalmilitary exigency induced the Estates to take part in new and evolving
arrangements of power that served the purposes of government; in turn
the Estates were able in previously little-understood ways and within
narrowing boundaries to preserve vital interests in a changing world.
The Estates survived because they were necessary, not only thanks to
their increasing financial potency, but also because they offered a
politically viable way of exacting ever-larger quantities of money,
men, and other resources from local society. These circumstances would
persist as ruling became more regularized, formalized, and
homogenized, and as the very understanding of the Estates as a social
and political phenomenon was evolving.

The Emperor Charles V
The Habsburgs are the most famous dynasty in continental Europe. From
the thirteenth to the twentieth centuries, they ruled much of Central
Europe, and for two centuries were also rulers of Spain. Through the
Spanish connection, they acquired lands around the Mediterranean and a
chunk of the New World, spreading eastwards to include the
Philippines. Reaching from South-East Asia to what is now Ukraine, the
Habsburg Empire was truly global. In this Very Short Introduction
Martin Rady looks at the history of the Habsburgs, from their tenthcentury origins in Switzerland, to the dissolution of the Habsburg
Empire in 1918. He introduces the pantheon of Habsburg rulers, which
included adventurers, lunatics, and at least one monarch who was so
malformed that his true portrait could never be exhibited. He also
discusses the lands and kingdoms that made up the Habsburg Empire, and
the decisive moments that shaped their history. Dynasty, Europe,
global power, and the idea of the multi-national state all converge on
the history of the Habsburg Empire. Martin Rady shows how. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University
Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These
pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject
quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics
highly readable.

Imperial Rule
The children of Philip III of Spain (1578--1621) and Margarita de
Austria (1584--1611) inherited great potential power: the abilities to
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declare war or make peace, to advocate religious doctrine, and to
exert lasting influence over art, culture, and taste. The leadership
provided by this generation raises the question of how royal families
learned the roles they played in court, country, and on the
international stage. In Raised to Rule, Hoffman presents a deeply
researched and stimulating study of the formative experiences of
children in the royal households of early modern Spain. Five of the
eight children born to the royal couple survived to adulthood: the
future king Philip IV; the future queen regent of France, Anne of
Austria; the Cardinal-Infante Fernando, who rose to international fame
as a general during the Thirty Years' War; the future Empress María,
briefly known as the princess of England during Charles Stuart's 1623
pursuit of a "Spanish match"; and the Infante Carlos, the constant
companion of Philip IV and his heir-presumptive for nearly a decade,
who was named governor of Portugal but died before he could serve.
Hoffman elucidates the formal instruction and informal training that
prepared these individuals to shape the history of their country and
influence all of Europe. For the heirs of Philip and Margarita,
developmental experiences took place within the social structures and
patronage systems of the royal court -- a place that proved to be
influential and precarious, where public and private relationships
overlapped and political metaphors of family relationships reflected
the reality of public service based on personal ties. Drawing on a
wide variety of sources, including palace rulebooks, chronicles,
household accounts, a journal of the royal chapel, diplomatic and
personal correspondence, published and unpublished advice to kings,
and treatises on the education of princes, Hoffman illustrates the
formation of the leadership of Spain and early modern perceptions of
the proper education and function of royalty. Hoffman's Raised to Rule
provides an insightful account of the education of the Spanish
Habsburgs from 1601 to 1634. Her work fills a significant
historiographical gap and offers new revelations into a previously
neglected aspect of royal life.

Ring of Steel
"The acclaimed author of Young Stalin and Jerusalem gives readers an
accessible, lively account--based in part on new archival material--of
the extraordinary men and women who ruled Russia for three
centuries."--NoveList.

Twilight of Empire
Introduction: Austria and modernity -- 1815-1835: restoration and
procrastination -- 1835-1851: revolution and reaction -- 1852-1867:
transformation -- 1867-1879: liberalization -- 1879-1897:
nationalization -- 1897-1914: modernization -- 1914-1918: selfdestruction -- Conclusion: Central Europe and the paths not taken
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The Habsburgs
This is a revised and updated edition of an acclaimed introduction to
the Habsburg monarchy.

The Habsburg Empire
A charmingly personal history of Hapsburg Europe, as lively as it is
informative, by the author of Germania For centuries much of Europe
and the Holy Roman Empire was in the royal hands of the very peculiar
Habsburg family. An unstable mixture of wizards, obsessives,
melancholics, bores, musicians and warriors, they saw off—through
luck, guile and sheer mulishness—any number of rivals, until finally
packing up in 1918. From their principal lairs along the Danube they
ruled most of Central Europe and Germany and interfered
everywhere—indeed the history of Europe hardly makes sense without the
House of Hapsburg. Danubia, Simon Winder's hilarious new book, plunges
the reader into a maelstrom of alchemy, royalty, skeletons, jewels,
bear-moats, unfortunate marriages and a guinea-pig village. Full of
music, piracy, religion and fighting, it is the history of a strange
dynasty, and the people they ruled, who spoke many different
languages, lived in a vast range of landscapes, believed in rival gods
and often showed a marked ingratitude towards their oddball ruler in
Vienna. Readers who discovered Simon Winder's storytelling genius and
infectious curiosity in Germania will be delighted by the eccentric
and fascinating tale of the Habsburgs and their world.

The Habsburgs
This collective volume seeks to approach the practice of language
diversity in multi-ethnic urban societies of Austria-Hungary and place
it both within its local and its larger European context, and within
the broader studies of multilingualism and multiculturalism.

Hitler and the Habsburgs
One of the most distinguished historians of Central Europe examines a
crucial period in the coexistence of the Austrian hereditary provinces
and Hungary. In a Europe torn by wars and revolutions during the last
third of the eighteenth century, political, economic, and personal
factors intertwined to determine the fortunes of the Austrian rulers
and the subjects of the Hungarian crown who collaborated with
them.Contemporary as well as modern scholars have taken extreme
positions on this period. Contributing to the often heated debates,
Professor Balázs shows that it was a vigorous and constructive era in
the monarchy. Rejecting the commonplaces of the center-periphery
approach, she demonstrates that the Habsburg monarchy was a center
whose reforms during this period inspired all subsequent reform
movements in Central and Eastern Europe.
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Diglossia and Power
In recent years, there has been an increasing interest in Early Modern
Festivals. These spectacles articulated the self-image of ruling
elites and played out the tensions of the diverse social strata.
Responding to the growing academic interest in festivals this volume
focuses on the early modern Iberian world, in particular the
spectacles staged by and for the Spanish Habsburgs. The study of early
modern Iberian festival culture in Europe and the wider world is
surprisingly limited compared to the published works devoted to other
kingdoms at the time. There is a clear need for scholarly publications
to examine festivals as a vehicle for the presence of Spanish culture
beyond territorial boundaries. The present books responds to this
shortcoming. Festivals and ceremonials played a major role in the
Spanish world; through them local identities as well as a common
Spanish culture made their presence manifest within and beyond the
peninsula through ephemeral displays, music and print. Local
communities often conflated their symbols of identity with religious
images and representations of the Spanish monarchy. The festivals
(fiestas in Spanish) materialized the presence of the Spanish diaspora
in other European realms. Royal funerals and proclamations served to
establish kingly presence in distant and not so distant lands. The
socio-political, religious and cultural nuances that were an intrinsic
part of the territories of the empire were magnified and celebrated in
the Spanish festivals in Europe, Iberia and overseas viceroyalties.
Following a foreword and an introduction the remaining 12 chapters are
divided up into four sections. The first explores Habsburg Visual
culture at court and its relationship with the creation of a language
of triumph and the use of tapestries in festivals. The second part
examines triumphal entries in Madrid, Lisbon, Cremona, Milan, Pavia
and the New World; the third deals with the relationship between
religion and the empire through the examination of royal funerals,
hagiography and calendric celebrations. The fourth part of the book
explores cultural, artistic and musical exchange in Naples and Rome.
Taken together these essays contribute further to our growing
appreciation of the importance of early-modern festival culture in
general, and their significance in the world of the Spanish Habsburgs
in particular.

Activism
A concise and comprehensive account of the transformation of social
policy from traditional poor relief towards social insurance systems
in a European state before World War One. Brings together the analysis
of older, mostly local welfare policies with the history of social
policy developed by the state and operated at a national level.
Explores also the interaction of various layers of and actors in
welfare policy, i.e. of poor relief, social reform policies and the
unfolding welfare state over time, including often neglected elements
of these policies such as e.g. protective policies at the work place,
Page 11/15

How To Download eBook The Habsburgs To Rule The World
housing policy, child protection, and prostitution policies.

Poland 1939
"Explores the intersections between monarchy, gender, and art through
an investigation of the visual and architectural culture of the
eighteenth-century Habsburg empress Maria Theresa"--Provided by
publisher.

The Habsburg Monarchy's Many-Languaged Soul
This is the eagerly awaited second volume of Jean Bérenger's history
of the Habsburgs. It covers the last two centuries of their rule and
provides a compelling account of the fluctuations of Habsburg dynastic
power and its disintegration after World War One. Bérenger gives a
rich portrait of Habsburg greatness under Maria Theresa and Joseph II
and shows how their successors proved more adroit at riding the tide
of nationalism in their multi-ethnic empire than is often recognised.

The Fortress
An award-winning historian plumbs the depths of Hitler and Stalin's
vicious regimes, and shows the extent to which they brutalized the
world around them. Two 20th century tyrants stand apart from all the
rest in terms of their ruthlessness and the degree to which they
changed the world around them. Briefly allies during World War II,
Adolph Hitler and Josef Stalin then tried to exterminate each other in
sweeping campaigns unlike anything the modern world had ever seen,
affecting soldiers and civilians alike. Millions of miles of Eastern
Europe were ruined in their fight to the death, millions of lives
sacrificed. Laurence Rees has met more people who had direct
experience of working for Hitler and Stalin than any other historian.
Using their evidence he has pieced together a compelling comparative
portrait of evil, in which idealism is polluted by bloody pragmatism,
and human suffering is used casually as a political tool. It's a jawdropping description of two regimes stripped of moral anchors and
doomed to destroy each other, and those caught up in the vicious
magnetism of their leadership.

The Limits of Loyalty
The Habsburg Empire's grand strategy for outmaneuvering and outlasting
stronger rivals in a complicated geopolitical world The Empire of
Habsburg Austria faced more enemies than any other European great
power. Flanked on four sides by rivals, it possessed few of the
advantages that explain successful empires. Yet somehow Austria
endured, outlasting Ottoman sieges, Frederick the Great, and Napoleon.
A. Wess Mitchell tells the story of how this cash-strapped, polyglot
empire survived for centuries in Europe's most dangerous neighborhood
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without succumbing to the pressures of multisided warfare. He shows
how the Habsburgs played the long game in geopolitics, corralling
friend and foe alike into voluntarily managing the empire's lengthy
frontiers and extending a benign hegemony across the turbulent lands
of middle Europe. The Grand Strategy of the Habsburg Empire offers
lessons on how to navigate a messy geopolitical map, stand firm
without the advantage of military predominance, and prevail against
multiple rivals.

Twilight of the Habsburgs
De rode prins
Ryan E. Gregg relates how the Holy Roman Emperor Charles V and Duke
Cosimo I of Tuscany both employed city view artists such as Anton van
den Wyngaerde and Giovanni Stradano to aid in constructing authority.

Divide, Provide and Rule
A "chilling" and "expertly" written history of the 1939 September
Campaign and the onset of World War II (Times of London). For
Americans, World War II began in December of 1941, with the bombing of
Pearl Harbor; but for Poland, the war began on September 1, 1939, when
Hitler's soldiers invaded, followed later that month by Stalin's Red
Army. The conflict that followed saw the debut of many of the features
that would come to define the later war-blitzkrieg, the targeting of
civilians, ethnic cleansing, and indiscriminate aerial bombing-yet it
is routinely overlooked by historians. In Poland 1939, Roger Moorhouse
reexamines the least understood campaign of World War II, using
original archival sources to provide a harrowing and very human
account of the events that set the bloody tone for the conflict to
come.

The Habsburg Empire
In 1683, an Ottoman army that stretched from horizon to horizon set
out to seize the “Golden Apple,” as Turks referred to Vienna. The
ensuing siege pitted battle-hardened Janissaries wielding seventeenthcentury grenades against Habsburg armies, widely feared for their
savagery. The walls of Vienna bristled with guns as the besieging
Ottoman host launched bombs, fired cannons, and showered the populace
with arrows during the battle for Christianity's bulwark. Each side
was sustained by the hatred of its age-old enemy, certain that victory
would be won by the grace of God. The Great Siege of Vienna is the
centerpiece for historian Andrew Wheatcroft's richly drawn portrait of
the centuries-long rivalry between the Ottoman and Habsburg empires
for control of the European continent. A gripping work by a master
historian, The Enemy at the Gate offers a timely examination of an
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epic clash of civilizations.

The Grand Strategy of the Habsburg Empire
The death of Archduke Franz Ferdinand in Sarajevo in 1914 not only
sparked the beginning of World War I—it also initiated the beginning
of the end of the six-hundred-year-old Habsburg dynasty, which fell
apart when the war ended, changing Europe forever. But how did the
Habsburgs come to play such a decisive role in the fate of the
continent? Paula Sutter Fichtner seeks to answer this question in this
comprehensive account of the longest-lived European empire. Tracing
the origins of the house of Habsburg to the tenth century, Fichtner
identifies the principal characters in the story and explores how they
were able to hold together such a culturally diverse and multiethnic
state for so many centuries. She takes account of the intertwining of
culture, politics, and society, revealing the strategies that enabled
the dynasty’s extraordinarily long life: its dazzling mix of cultural
propaganda, public performances, and cunning political maneuvering.
She points out the irony that one of the crowd-pleasing performances
that had enabled the Habsburg success—visiting beds of the injured—led
to Ferdinand’s death and the empire’s downfall. Breathing fresh life
into the history of the Habsburg reign, this accessible and
authoritative history charts one of the pivotal foundation stories of
modern Europe.

The Habsburg Monarchy, 1618-1815
"In this extraordinary volume, Krishan Kumar provides us with a
brilliant tour of some of history's most important empires,
demonstrating the critical importance of imperial ideas and ideologies
for understanding their modalities of rule and the conflicts that
beset them. In doing so, he interrogates the contested terrain between
nationalism and empire and the legacies that empires leave
behind."--Mark R. Beissinger, Princeton University "This is an
excellent book with original insights into the history of empires and
the discourses and rhetoric of their rulers and defenders. Kumar's
writing is lively and free of jargon, and his research is prodigious.
He manages to bring clarity and perspective to a complex
subject."--Ronald Grigor Suny, author of "They Can Live in the Desert
but Nowhere Else": A History of the Armenian Genocide "A masterly
piece of work."--Anthony Pagden, author of The Burdens of Empire: 1539
to the Present
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